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Honorable Alan M. Arakawa 
Mayor, County of Maui 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

For Transmittal to: 

Honorable Riki Hokama 
Chair, Budget and Finance Committee 
Maui County Council 
200 South High Street 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Chair Hokama: 

SUBJECT: FISCAL YEAR ("FY") 2017 BUDGET (LC-1) (BF-1) 

The purpose of this letter is to respond to your memorandum dated April 13, 2016. In 
your memorandum you indicated that a $50 fee for a permit to purchase alcohol for non-
beverage purposes was included in the FY 2016 Budget but was removed from the Mayor's 
proposed FY 2017 Budget. 

Please be advised that the $50 permit fee to purchase alcohol for non-beverage purposes 
was inadvertently removed from the FY 2017 Budget. We request that the fee be added back in. 

Thank you for bringing this matter to our attention and giving us an opportunity to 
provide clarification. Please contact me if you have any questions or require further information. 

Sincerely, 

Deputy Director 


